
 

 
 

A Sign to Shine 
 

PrimeTime Health Plan Earns a 5-Star Rating AGAIN! 

Congratulations to PrimeTime Health Plan! The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) 

awarded PTHP a 5 out of 5-star rating for 2024! This year is the third year in a row PrimeTime has 
received the 5-star recognition! 

You, our esteemed colleagues, made this high rating possible. This rating is a result of the organization's 
dedication to quality of care and quality of service. We applaud the work you have put in to make this 
honor possible. 

With a 5-star rating, we can market our plan year-round, enhancing plan benefits and programs for our 
members. 

Keep up the great, 5-star work! 

Thank you! 
  

 


